
Dear Responsible Pharmacist, 

SAPC e-Note: 2021 INSPECTION QUESTIONNAIRE  
 
Please note that the 2021 Inspection Questionnaire now includes the requirement for Written Standard 
Operating Procedures (SOPs) required in a pharmacy as per BN205 of 2019.  As such, Responsible 
Pharmacists are advised to ensure that they have written copies of SOPs available on-premises for all 
inspections. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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https://www.sapc.za.org/Media/Default/Documents/BN205_2019_GPP_Access%20locums%20and%20SOPS.pdf

